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June 25, 2018 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EB-2017-0319 
 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (Enbridge) application for approval of the cost 

consequences of the proposed Renewable Natural Gas Enabling Program (the 
Proceeding) 

We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin) in the Proceeding.  

This letter responds to Procedural Order No. 3 and Ms. Zhang's email correspondence of June 
19, 2018, requesting parties' time estimates and areas of interest for the June 27, 2018, 
Technical Conference in this Proceeding. Anwaatin anticipates that it will require 20-30 minutes 
for questions focused on Indigenous rights, title, and consultation relating to the proposed 
Enbridge RNG Enabling Program and related commercial arrangements. Anwaatin expects its 
questions to focus primarily on the following exhibits: 

• Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 1, p. 4, #11-12 
• Exhibit I.1.EGDI.Anwaatin.7 

 
Further, Anwaatin confirms that, in accordance with Ms. Zhang's request, Anwaatin convened a 
well-attended conference call among intervenors in attempt to facilitate coordination and comply 
with the request.  

Yours very truly, 
 
 

 

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 


